
CEO Reports 2022-06-30 through 2022-0714

2022-06-30 CEO Report

1.Nick Stefanilo still needs to pay for his permit for Elizabeth Ashey
2.Tommy Hohn still needs to pay for his permit
3.Sent building permits for Mariyln Connor's shed to JIm
4.Sent building permit for deck addition for Fred Fuller to Jim 
5.Sent building permit for deck renovations for Mike & Alison Barton to Jim 
6.JIm has field calls on lots 433 & 437, shed permit process

2022-07-14 CEO Report

1. Nick Stefanilo still needs to pay for his permit for Elizabeth Ashey
2.Tommy Hohn still needs to pay for his permit
3.Issued a shed permit to Tom Hedge/ Jeff Hedge
4.Internal plumbing permit for Longanecker & Seamans to review
5.Jim would like direction on what to do with Peter Evans, he has not submitted a 
new building permit, he continues to camp in the airstream and tent.
6.Jim has had conversations with the potential buyers of lot 433 and 437 and is 
suggesting they seek advice from a land use attorney to confirm they can build on 
the water side lot since they are separated by a right of way.


